
Administrative Vice-Chairperson Report for March 24th, 2010 Board Meeting 

  

ByLaws:    Walter and David are reviewing the current VSI ByLaws.   David has reviewed all 
current BSI Bylaws in comparison to the USA-S recommended ByLaws templates.  David, 
Walter, and Mary will meet to go over these comparisons and draft language for the final draft 
of the recommended ByLaws changes.  Such VSI ByLaws recommended amendments will be 
proposed to the September 2010 VSI House of Delegates meeting for review and vote of 
approval; AFTER such bylaws amendments have been reviewed by VSI Board Members. 

 

Safety:   Steve Woolfolk has done a nice job authoring the Safety Tip of the Month.  There were 
some concerns about air quality at some of the 2009-2010 Short Course VSI meets.  Safety 
injury -incident reports should be completed by any athlete, coach, official, or spectator who 
was adversely impacted by air quality at a VSI sanctioned meet. 

 

High School -  The  support of  VSI , through the initial up-front purchase of  high school rule 
books, was a very  nice  gesture in support of  VHSL  high school swimming.  High School 
Swimming coach / official Clinics were well attended this year.  Clinics were held in different 
parts of the state to minimize the driving time for all coaches and officials.  There will be at least 
two clinics in the Fall of 2010 committed to review of Diving Judging in high school.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

David Strider 

VSI Administrative Vice- Chairperson 


